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I fully support SB210. Please restore election integrity to Oregon. Vote-by-mail is 

obviously not a secure method for elections. Every fraudulent vote cancels out a 

legitimate vote and goes against citizens' Constitutional rights. We Oregonians 

should be able to exercise the right to vote in person at the polls. Presenting a valid 

ID is required in many different places/settings; why not for voting? The voter rolls 

desperately need to be made accurate. We also have a right to know our state's 

complete election results on Election Night, as other states do and have done quite 

well for many decades and over the centuries ever since America's founding. 

Counting ballots for weeks after Election Day in Oregon is not acceptable. 

Completing and reporting the count on Election Night is definitely possible (as 

apparent in other states) and would restore trust and security to Oregon's entire 

election process. 


